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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

British Values 
This half term my assemblies will be focussing on British 

Values which are 5 important values for all children to 

learn. Each week we will look at a different value in 

more detail.  

Rule of Law 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 13/1/2025 

Nursery Rosen – 77.6%  

Reception Donaldson – 96.7%  

Y1 Butterworth – 93.7% 

Y2 Thomas – 90.8% 

Y3 Mackesy – 91.0% 

Y4 Dahl – 85.9% 

Y5 Dickens – 94.0% 

Y6 Shan – 97.3%  

 

 
 We talked about how all 

families, schools and 

countries need rules to 

make sure we are all 

treated fairly. At 

Greenfield our school 

rules are: 

-Be Happy 

-Be Proud 

-Be Respectful 

-Be Curious 

-Be Safe 

School Spider 

 

From now on you will no longer receive text messages from school so it is vital that you have downloaded 

School Spider. On this app you can: 

• Book parents’ evenings 

• Complete online surveys and forms (these could include school trip/club bookings) 

• Receive messages from the school (app only) 

You will receive an email when there is something you need to complete and if you are logged into the 

app, you will also receive a pop-up notification. If you do not download the app and activate your 

account, you will not be able to receive communication. 

Please ensure that once you have logged in, you have the School Spider notifications turned on. 
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If you are having any difficulties, we are happy to help you at the Main Office, thank you. 



 

       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Rima- for an excellent painting of Goldilocks! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Adil- for a super attitude to his learning! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Rohaz- for being a maths superstar! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Nusaiba- for trying her best all the time! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

Imrana- for working amazingly in Comprehension! 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Nooh- for putting 100% effort into everything! 

Year 5  
(Dickens)- 

James- for amazing effort in his learning all week! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

ALL of Year 6- for superb attitude at Robinwood! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


